
Official Business

August 26, 2013  

Dear Applicant:

You are hereby notified that the Madbury Planning Board will hold a public hearing upon 

request from Public Service of New Hampshire (PSNH) pursuant to RSA 231:158. 

Date and time:  Wednesday, September 4, 2013 at 7:00 p.m.

Location:  Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Road, Madbury, NH

The hearing will address the proposed removal of hazardous trees by PSNH along Nute Road, 

a road designated by the town as a scenic road.  All trees have been tagged with blue and white 

ribbon.

The Madbury Planning Board invites and welcomes your participation.

Sincerely,

Tarah Beaupre
Recording Secretary

MADBURY PLANNING BOARD
13 Town Hall Road
Madbury, NH 03823

Telephone: (603) 742-5131 Fax: (603) 742-2505


